
Hello Parents of boys 3rd-6th grade, 

 

We are starting up elementary boys’ basketball again. If your child is interested, please fill out the form 

below and have them bring it to the 1st practice on November 14th at 6:30pm in the School Gym. I will 

be using the Heja app for all communication. This will include scheduling practice, games, and 

tournaments. You can download the app to your phone. Next use code MO-970759 to join our team 

(Jets Boys BB 25’). Please RSVP to games. Also, we will be practicing at the Community Building on 

Tuesdays and the School on Thursdays. If you have any concerns or troubles with Heja, you can always 

reach out to me at 402-239-2622 (Mark Horstman).  

 

 

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Grade __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If your child is entering 3rd grade, please fill out the uniform portion. Also, uniforms generally cost $25. 

Additionally, if your child has grown and needs a new uniform, please fill out this portion as well.  

 

 

Uniform size ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Uniform #     ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Parents signature __________________________________________________________________ 


